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May 18, 2012 
 
 
 
RE:    UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION WORKS 
          TEMPORARY NOISE WALL AND BERM INSTALLATION, SHADETREE COURT  
 
 
Dear Resident,     
 

As part of our commitment to keep residents and business owners informed about 

ongoing Windsor-Essex Parkway construction activities, we are writing to inform 
you of the upcoming works scheduled in your area. 

 
To assist with noise mitigation associated with the soon to be opened diversion, a 
combination of a temporary noise wall and temporary berm will be put into place. 

The installation will take place on Tuesday, May 22, 2012 and will take 
approximately one week to complete. For details regarding the location of the 

temporary wall and berm, please refer to the reverse side of this page. Please note 
that construction vehicles will require access to Shadetree during this period to 
facilitate the installation of the temporary noise wall. 

 
Details relevant to the installation of a permanent noise wall continue to be 

considered and will be discussed further at a second neighbourhood meeting to be 
organized in the upcoming months. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation during this time. All construction activities are 
scheduled pending weather conditions. Should you have questions or concerns 

please contact the Windsor Essex Mobility Group Public Liaison Office at 1-877-WE-
PKWAY (1-877-937-5929) or via e-mail at wep-plo@wemg.ca. Every effort will be 
made to reduce inconvenience to residents.  

 

Yours truly, 

 
PARKWAY INFRASTRUCTURE CONSTRUCTORS 
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